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Roxanne Maher

From: Ty Lamb <tlamb@ledyard.net>
Sent: Friday, February 7, 2025 6:19 PM
To: Roxanne Maher
Subject: LHDC - Membership

Dear Roxanne, 
 
Recent events have seen William Barnes appointed to the Town Council and in his new capacity has 
stepped down from the LHDC. This opens up a regular member seat on the LHDC.  
 
At our last meeting of the LHDC, a general discussion occurred, and it was recommended without one 
negative comment to request that Karen Parkinson be moved from her alternate position on the LHDC to 
the regular member seat. As Chairman, I would like to pass this request to the administration 
subcommittee for their consideration. I fully endorse Karen and her willingness to take this position. She 
brings an energy to get things done and a great background in grant writing, which the LHDC needs. 
Otherwise her background and past achievements for the town are widely known. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me. 
 
Yr., 
Ty Lamb 
 
 
   


